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TruCode Encoder Interface 

 
Attn: TruCode Encoder Interface Users 
 

TruCode and Evident have identified a limitation in the encoder interface between the two systems that 
will affect coding edit options beginning Oct.1.  The purpose of this notice is to communicate information 
about the limitation and the plans to address it. 
 
The TruCode Encoder is designed to utilize the code set flag sent from Evident (ICD-9 or ICD-10) to 
determine the edit options activated for the coders.  Evident has included a modification to the V1919.41 
release which will apply an ICD-10 indicator to the TruCode interface transmissions, effective October 1.   

To accommodate non-compliant payer needs, and allow for ICD-9 edits after Oct.1, TruCode also plans 
to incorporate additional functionality with their upcoming Q4 release.  

Please contact Evident Interface Support with any questions or issues regarding this post.  

 

 
 
 
 


